## Congress of the United States Washington, DC 20515

June 8, 2012

Dear Colleague,

We write today to call your attention to 2012's National Training Week, when Americans are encouraged to attend gun safety and marksmanship programs at their local shooting range over the Independence Day holiday from July 4 - 11, 2012. Ranges nationwide are to offer special classes to promote the responsible possession of firearms.

National Training Week is a great way to exercise one of this nation's most fundamental Constitutional rights and share it with others. National Training Week enjoys broad support within the firearms advocacy community.

Please join us in supporting National Training Week by sharing information on this event with your constituents and by adding your name to those who have already endorsed it. Additional information can be found at <a href="https://www.gunlaws.com/NationalTrainingWeek.htm">www.gunlaws.com/NationalTrainingWeek.htm</a>. Thank you for your consideration.

Most sincerely,

Trent Franks

United States Congress

David Schweikert United States Congress

Ben Quayle

**United States Congress** 

Paul Gosar

United States Congress